
From: Carl Hughes 
Subject: FW: Investigation of the Secretary General
Date: 11 February 2024 at 16:56:15 GMT
To: Martin Sewell <martin.sewell@me.com>

Dear Martin	
 	
Thank you for your email and for advanced sight of your response to my letter of 
6 February.  Having reflected upon the matters which you raise, I remain content 
that both the approach which I have taken as a trustee, and on behalf of the 
Council as a whole, and the consideration which I have given to your complaints, 
are appropriate.  Indeed, a responsible action of a trustee in such circumstances 
is to seek independent legal advice.  Accordingly, I consider this matter closed 
and thus do not intend to enter into further correspondence on this matter.	
 	
With best regards	
 	
Carl	
 	
Carl D. Hughes 	
Chairman – Archbishops’ Council Finance Committee	
    – Strategic Mission and Ministry Investment Board 
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